
MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Members of City Council

FROM: City Clerk

DATE: June 22, 2005

SUBJECT: Minutes of the meetings of June 1 and June 14, 2005

The minutes of the City Council's adjourned regular meeting of June 1, 2005, and the 
regular meetings of June 14, 2005, will not be available for approval at the June 28 
meeting due to illness and the significantly increased workload in the City Clerk’s office 
related to the upcoming election.  The minutes will be presented for approval at the next 
regular meeting of July 12.

Thank you.

__________________________________
Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk


